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Brothers and sisters, 

 

This is SIGNATURE BLITZ weekend. Our whole church family is mobilized to get 100,000 signatures 

on our petition to bring attention to the Religious Freedom situation in Japan. If we can turn in those 

signatures from America then the White House must pay attention and address the issue. 

 

There are so many heroic stories as our brothers and sisters are hitting the campus, streets, churches and 

reaching out to everyone that they know. We hit the 75,000 mark overnight and there is a buzz of 

excitement in the air with testimonies from all kinds of breakthroughs. 

 

That’s it. There is the biggest thing on the agenda for these last few days of the month. 

Find a partner, go out and have some fun. Let’s do it. 

 

God Bless, 

Kevin & Masako Thompson 


